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From: Stinnett, Jill <jill.stinnett@lmco.com>
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 4:33 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Reference File P231 rezoning request for 1825 Summit drive
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Reference: File P231 
 
I strongly disagree with the rezoning request by the owners of 1825 Summit drive (allowing the splitting of the existing 5 acre lot into two 
2.5 acre lots).   This lot is surrounded by 5 acre lots not only in this community but the surrounding communities.  Rezoning is not consistent 
with character of the area.  The proposed rezoning is not compatible with the existing and permitted land uses and zone districts in all 
directions.  No changes have been made to surrounding area which would justify this request.  The change is not necessary for the general 
health, safety, or welfare of the community.  It would instead damage the welfare and nature of community.   I request that this rezoning 
request be denied. 
 
 

Jill Stinnett 
(She/Her/Hers) 
 


